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From: <GusBla@aol.com> 

To: <mediaoffice@energy.state.ca.us> 

Date: 1011 212007 5:45 PM 

Subject: AB1 comment 


Dear Committee, 

Kudos for requiring new buildings to be more efficient. 
Careful not to apply too stringent of energy efficiency requirements to the 
point that it will hinder or impede solar power development in existing homes 
and businesses. 
Please keep in mind that we (California) want to be less dependent on 
foreign energy suppliers and lessen our carbon footprint in our planet. 
By asking too much for energy efficiency for present structures you decrease 
the investment in PV and other alternative power as owners may decide 
against both based costs. 

Sincerely, 

Gustavo Blankenburg DOCKET 
6503 Salizar Street 

San Diego, CA 921 11 
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